## Saint Lazarus Pilgrimage to Santiago de Compostela

At the special request of the Grandmaster Don Carlos Gereda y Borbòn, the Public Relations Commission has published the first announcement of the forthcoming Saint Lazarus Pilgrimage to Santiago de Compostela which has been called during the Holy Year of 2010. The dates for the Pilgrimage are from: **20th - 23rd May 2010**, a month after the National Chapter in Sydney, 16-18 April 2010

The Pilgrimage was recently proposed and offered by our Grandmaster and unanimously accepted during the recent international Grand Magistral Council Meeting held in London. Because of its importance, the Public Relations Commission is circulating the information in advance of the report from the GMC. The GMC report will be fully published in our News section once it has been circulated for distribution.

In a few days the first official release of the Pilgrimage will be published in the news-area of the International Web Site found in our LINKS BUTTON of the Australian Web Site or at www.st-lazaus.net once it has been downloaded.

In agreement with the Grandmaster, a PDF-file with the *Pilgrimage Prayer* written by Msgr. Anthony Toms has been included for members and pilgrims in their preparation for the Pilgrimage to Santiago de Compostela.

Further details to follow.

This News release is courtesy of the International Public Relations Commission.

PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMISSION
Klaus-Peter Pokolm - Msgr. Anthony Toms